
 

Advertisement Notice 

Applications are invited from the intended participants to perform the role of 

King Momo, during the Carnaval Festival 2025 being organized by Department 

of Tourism, Government of Goa to be held at various locations in the State of 

Goa from 28th February to  4th March, 2025. The last date for online submission 

of Applications via email only on deptgoatourism@gmail.com  is  now 

extended upto 10/02/2025. The selection process of King Momo will be carried 

on 14/02/2025.  Application form will be available for downloading on 

www.goa-tourism.com/www.goatourism.gov.in  

                                                                          

 

 Sd/- 

Director of Tourism 
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